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The Rotary Club of Reno meets at Harrah’s Reno at Noon on Monday

MONDAY'S PROGRAM

Rotary Sculpture Park & Meet Artists

On-Site Meeting at the Park and Get Updated
About the Sculpture Garden

Our club meeting on June 12th will be in our
Sculpture Garden at Bicentennial Park in
downtown Reno. Enjoy a beautiful City of Reno
park along the Truckee River. It's a good time to
update our club on what has been happening at
the Sculpture Garden since the dedication on
November 1st. And, no better place to hold it
than right in the Sculpture Garden! Come early
and meet the artists who created the sculptures.
They will be sharing stories. If you are not an art
lover, then come and tour the gardens and see the
improvements your club members have made
during our Saturday work days.

11:30 = 12:15 - Come early, tour our Sculpture
Garden at Bicentennial Park and our gardens on
Riverside Drive. Meet the artists at their sculptures.

12:15 - 1:15 = Membership meeting with
updates on the gardens and Sculpture Garden.
Artists will tell the stories of their sculptures. Box
lunches will be served.

Lunch: Boxed lunches, your Rotary account will
be charged $20.

Location: Bicentennial Park at First and Ralston
Streets (the Lear Theater is next to the Park)

RSVP: We will need you to RSVP for this meeting,
in order to have a boxed lunch for you. See Club
Runner emails that we will send out several times.

Parking: For those who cannot get around well,
the diagonal parking along First Street will be
reserved. There's plenty of on-street parking for
the rest of us, and there are no meters just a
block away.

Details: We will have boxed lunches, tables and
chairs to sit at.

Area is very shady, but you might bring a hat if
you burn easily.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Visit www.renorotary.org to sign up

Food Bank Volunteer Dates
June 17, 2017; Sep 16, 2017
Food Bank of N. Nevada

Craig Wesner's Demotion Party
June 29, 2017 - 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm

coming

June 19, 2017
Beth Macmillan
Reno is Artown

June 26, 2017

Marily Mora
Reno Tahoe International Airport

July 3, 2017
No Meeting
Independence Day Holiday
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MEMBER PROFILE
Bryce Griffith

Bryce became interested in the healthcare
industry when he observed many problems with
the healthcare system in Nevada, including rapidly
increasing prices. Bryce worked for the State
Health Officer as well as the Washoe County
Health Officer. He served in administrative and
management roles, and performed management
analytics and program development. He was
instrumental in setting up and getting the funding
for the NV Women'’s & Infant’s Food Nutrition
Program (WIC) statewide. He was later hired by
the UN Medical School where he was director of
the Community Health Center that served the
general population and the Med. School Residency
training program. Here he not only served as
administrator of this clinic but was responsible for
grant writing to fund the center.

In 1999, Bryce started the company, Preferred
Healthcare Network, and sold it to Saint Mary’s
Healthcare ten years ago. PHCN was the largest
preferred provider company in NV. PHCN had a
goal to provide the highest quality health care
through our contract physicians, at a reduced cost
while providing our client base with the option to
choose their panel physician.

The biggest challenge Bryce faced in his career in
healthcare was working with the medical and
insurance industries.  Because the insurance
industry is oriented to maximizing profits, the
organizational leaders are not concerned about
holding costs down. Bryce's major career strength
is developing good working relationships with
people and building coalitions so individuals can
work together effectively for the common good.

Bryce served in the Navy for 11 years and spent
time in Vietnam and Cambodia with the Riverine
Forces. He received an undergraduate degree in
political science from the University of North
Carolina in Chapel Hill, and a graduate degree in
political science from the University of Nevada.
Besides teaching political science classes, Bryce
has been involved in political action campaigns.

During the summer, Bryce runs a community
sailing program in conjunction with Tahoe City
recreation department to teach children and
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adults how to sail. He is currently working with
the U.S. Sailing National Organization on the
development of a youth leadership program, and
will attend their next meeting in Florida in January
2018. Other hobbies include camping, sail boat
racing and snow skiing at Squaw Valley and
Alpine Meadows. Bryce has one son, Ben, who
has developed his own software management
company in Reno. Ben is getting married in July
2017.

Bryce with Tahoe Junior Sail team after having
received the Condon Award from The Pacific Inter
Yacht Club Association for outstanding service to
Youth Sailing.

LAST MEETING PICTURES

David Morgan is awarded the Rotary Club of
Reno Member of the Month by President Craig for
his outstanding work as Chair of the Rotary
Foundation Committee.

LAST MEETING VOLUNTEERS

SCANNET: i Linda Powers
Greeter: ......oooeveiviieiie Gayle Sherman
Raffle Tickets: .........ccceevnin. Gretchen Hughs
Invocation:..........cocevviinicns Maria Sheehan
Pledge: ....oooooiiviiiiiiiiii Jessie Greer
Sgt. AtAMMS: oo Kevin Melcher

Sgt. At Arms:. Bruce Foster

Dan Nichols
Plan0: .o Genie Mathews
HONOR ROLL
Bill BOON ..o

Vic BUChEr ..o
Andrea Cantlon ..o
Eaton Dunkleberger
Greg Evangelatos.............c...........

Carl Fuetsch.......coccoovviiiiii
Vinny Lucido......oooooiiiiii
Brooks Mancini...........cccoeeiieieiiie.
Kevin Melcher..........cccccooeiiii.

Art Rangel .......coccooviiiiii

Maria Sheehan..............cc..cooo..
Mary SIMMONS........cccoeeviiiiiiiieeie
Phil Stone ..o
Gary Warren ..o

New Rotarians — New member Ben Brooks
(second from left), owner of Mid-town Dental was
introduced by his back-up sponsor Bill Boon (left)

(substituting for Kirk Bailey), and Stacy
Asteriadis, a VP at City Bank was inducted as well
as introduced by her sponsor Craig Wesner.
Welcome Aboard!
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Harrah's Reno Blood Drive
Monday, June 19th
11:30am -4:00pm

Donate in the Washoe Rooms
on the 3rd Floor

To schedule an appointment, go to
www.BloodHero.com and use
sponsor code: HarrahsReno

OR

Contact Melissa Olofson at 788-3095 or
molofson@harrahs.com

CELEBRATION OF LIFE

Don & Sally Kintner

Don was a long time member of the Reno
Rotary Club downtown and passed away in
2013. Sally passed away last weekend. There
will be a celebration of life memorial on June
21,2017 at 10:00 at St. John’s Presbyterian
Church, 1070 West Plumb lane.

[ ¥

i !
WELCOME TO;ROTARY

Wesay neiﬁbors,comm ﬁity leaders,

common good§
accomplishievé

Of the things we think, say or do
Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it build GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?

HOW TO INTRODUCE YOUR
GUESTS AND NEW MEMBERS
AT A CLUB MEETING

When introducing a guest or new members
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to greet
the Club President, fellow Rotarians and guests,
introduce yourself and state your classification,
and then introduce your guest, their title and
business affiliation. Please do not introduce any
guest as a prospective new member or that they
are looking for a position or clients.

ATTENDANCE

Please make sure you turn in make-ups to Carl
Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: info@
renorotaryclub.org. Don't forget that you need
to attend or make up at least 50% of club
regular meetings in each half of the year (rolling
six months) and attend at least 30% of this
club’s meetings in each half of the year. Credit
can be received for Rotary committee work and
other official Rotary functions.
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